
Board Resolution from Board of Trustees of Mexico Public Library – March 16, 2020 

 

In response to the Public Health Emergency called COVID-19 or Coronavirus, the library resolves that” 

 

1.  The library will be closed to the public from March 16th through April 14th or until Oswego 

County State of Emergency is lifted. 

2. Fines and fees on items will not accrue during the library closure and any that do, will be waived 

upon reopening. 

3. Staff will work limited hours in the library on non-public tasks, such as collection inventory, 

storage cleaning and organizing, weeding books, staff training, and other tasks as needed. 

 

 

 

 


